
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

24th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Film Night 
 
To support our fund raising efforts for Our Dementia Choir 
and the School Legacy Fund, we will be holding a film 
night.  Continuing the theme of exploring memories and 
emotions we will be showing the film Inside Out 2. 
 
 

Friday 25th April 

3.15pm – 5pm 

 

Tickets cost £6.00 per child 

includes hot dog & popcorn 

 
 
Inside Out 2 is a PG rated film.  Tickets include a hotdog (or vegetarian hotdog) and 
popcorn.  This event will take place straight after school, and will finish at 5pm.  
Please collect your child from outside their classroom as usual. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please book your place via School Gateway.  
Select Clubs / Film Night / and then your ticket type (meat hotdog & popcorn, vegan 
hotdog & popcorn or no food). 
 
You can ‘pay now’ at the time of booking, or select ‘pay later’ and send cash in an 
envelope marked “Film Night” to your child’s class teacher or the school office.  
Please note that you cannot pay via childcare vouchers for this event. 
 
Booking and payment must be received by the morning of Wednesday 23rd 
April.  Due to planning for the catering arrangements, any replies received after this 
date unfortunately may not be included. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Banks Road Infant & Nursery School 


